
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  April 3, 2020 
To:   Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Pregnancy-Related Services Aid Category  
 
 
Summary 
On behalf of the Department of Community Health, CareSource would like to remind Obstetrics (OB) 
providers that Medicaid eligible pregnant women should receive pregnancy-related services, regardless 
of their Medicaid aid category, Low Income Medicaid (104), Transitional Medicaid (170), SSI Medicaid 
(300s), PeachCare for Kids (700s), and so on.  
 
In addition, all Medicaid-eligible pregnant women are eligible for dental benefits and are exempt from 
copayments.  
 
Medicaid eligible pregnant women should not be sent to the Division of Family Children Services 
(DFCS) to change their current Medicaid aid category to Pregnant Women Medicaid. Providers should 
not call DFCS with claims issues. 
 
All providers should verify their claim was coded and submitted correctly.  
 
Questions? 
Any questions and/or assistance needed with pregnancy-related claims should be directed to the DXC 
Provider Contact Center at 1-800-766-4456 and/or CareSource Provider Services at 1-855-202-1058. 
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